TNP: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 23/04/2020, Thi Nai Port Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

The Department on Planning and Investment of Binh Dinh Province received Document No. 63/CTN dated 23/04/2020 of Thi Nai Port Joint Stock Company on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020. Pursuant to current regulations, Department on Planning and Investment of Binh Dinh Province approved extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Thi Nai Port Joint Stock Company (Before 30/06/2020)

